
Woodstock Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

June 22, 2020 - 7:00 p.m.  

Zoom virtual meeting 

 

 

Members present – C. Adams, B. Bernard, G. Jacobson, J. Pillo, M. Robie, R. Senkowski, J. Stern & L. 
Wesler  
Members absent – L. Davidson  
 

1.  Meeting called to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 

2. Seating of alternates – None 

 

3.  Public participation – None 
 

4.  Approval/Amendment of minutes – B. Bernard approved, J. Stern seconded, all in favor.  
 

5.  Chairperson’s report – nothing new 
 
6.  Treasurer’s Report – Budget $0.10 and special revenue $2,161.10 
 

7. Communications – copies of letter acknowledging J. Audette resignation and reappointment of G. 
Jacobson for new term. 
 

8.  Old Business: 
  a. DRC Report – J. Pillo went over meeting minutes, M. Robie approved, J. Stern seconded, all in 
attendance approved recommendations suggested. 
   b. OSLA&APC – C. Adams reported that things were moving forward in a positive manner. 
 c. P&Z report – No meeting held.   
 d. Ag Commission – No meeting held. 
  e. Stewardship – B. Bernard reported that work is being done on the 50 acre woodlot by stewards. 
 f.  Pollinator Pathway Project –J. Pillo gave an overview of project and is encouraging people to take part. 
 g.  Sustainable CT. – C. Adams advised that there are still Zoom meetings every Friday morning and she is 
working with an intern to assist her.  
 h.  Update of maps used by WCC – they still need to be updated at this point.  
 

9.  New Business: 

   a. Notice/review of past /upcoming workshops – A walk is being run by the CT chapter of the American 
Chestnut Society at Bull Hill property on June 27th.  Coldwater Habitat Zoom meeting is June 30 at 7pm.  
Celebrating Ag organizers will be running events thru the month of September via social media – more info to 
follow. 
  b. Open Discussion – Nothing further than mentioned above. 
 

10.  Adjournment – 8:02pm motioned by J. Pillo seconded by M. Robie, all in favor. 
 
The recording for this meeting can be found here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JtdniBdMkV4&t=1s 
 
Note:  These minutes have not yet been approved by the Conservation Commission.  Please refer to minutes from 

the next meeting for approval/amendments.  Respectfully submitted by G. Jacobson, WCC Secretary  


